
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

                                    

 

Head Teacher Update Shalford Celebrates…. 
 
Dear Families, 
 
At the end of last term, we held a World Book Day 
challenge to find the most unusual place to read a 
book. We had some brilliant entries, thank you to all 
the children who took part. The following children were 
chosen as winners and presented with a personalised 
bookmark in assembly today. Well done to Angelica, 
Austin, Jean and Rupert! Their photos are on the next 
page.  
 
Last weekend, one of our supporters had a lovely 
surprise, winning the top prize that week of £250 in 
the Guildford Community Lottery ! A weekly draw 
takes place every Saturday night, match all 6 numbers 
and you win the JACKPOT! From every £1 ticket you 
buy, 60p goes straight to our school. Win prizes and 
raise money for our school, it’s a no brainer! 
 
Mrs Radley, our Special Educational Needs Co-
ordinator (SENCO) is going to trial offering parent 
SEND clinics after half term. These are open to any 
parent who has a child with SEND who would like help 
or advice, or any parent who would like to discuss a 
new concern. You can book a 20 min slot through the 
office which can always be extended to longer if 
needs be. The first two trial dates will be Thurs 
13th June 9-11am and Thursday 4th July 1-3pm. 

 
Data Collection sheets are coming home today, these 
are important as they help us to ensure we have the 
most up to date contact details in case of an 
emergency. Please return only if there are changes. 
Pop them into the black post-box which you can find 
underneath the porch in the courtyard. Thank you. 
 
Over the last few school weeks we have been pleased 
to welcome Lily, Maisie and Sophie in to Acorn Class, 
Riley in to Oak Class and Lewis in to Pine Class. They 
are already beginning to settle in to our school 
community and our children are showing their 
Shalford values by helping them to find out all about 
our school. 
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
Best wishes,  
 
Michelle Dutton 

 

Congratulations to…   
 

 Headteacher Award Values Ambassador 

Acorn William Elliott 

Oak Aiden Luca 
Ash Leo Noah 
Pine Callie Quinsha 

 

PTA Sponsored Walk – 11th May 

Please join us for the PTA sponsored walk to conquer 
Chinthurst Hill!  We will meet at Chinthurst Hill car park to 
set off on the route to the top (which has been planned 
with little feet in mind and should take 30-45mins). There 
will be snacks and refreshments at the top.  
 
In light of the interest for an afternoon walk in addition to 
the morning walk there will be two start times - 10am and 
1:30pm please join us for the start time which suits you 
and your little one best!  
 
Please note that all children must be accompanied by an 

adult. 
 

There will be a prize 🎁 for the child in each class who 

raises the most sponsorship money and a 🏅medal🏅for 
all the children who complete the walk! So that we can 
ensure we have enough food, drink and most importantly 
medals(!) please complete the sign-up sheets which will be 
on the class room doors from next week.  
 
You should now have your child’s sponsorship form for 
sponsors paying by cash (please do encourage them to gift 
aid if they can to boost their donation by 25%) and a link to 
the online events page for sponsors wishing to pay by card 
( https://sponsorme.charitiestrust.org/event/6d39080a-
2655-4b41-b4d7-9c07523c10f2 ). So that we can track the 
sponsorship received (and announce the prize winners) 
please complete an Online Sponsorship Form which you 
will find beside the values leaves at the front entrance to 

the school.   
 
Thank you in advance, 
Katie & Chris 
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Important Dates World Book Day Challenge Winners 

 

24th & 25th April 9am: Family Learning  

11th May: PTA Sponsored Walk 

22nd May: 2.45 – 3pm: Welcome Wednesday 

24th May: Sports Day; EYFS AM & KS1 PM 

27th – 31st May – Half term week 

3rd June: INSET DAY 

w/c 3rd June: Maths & Science Week 

5th June: Class Photo Day 

13th June 9-11am: Parent SEND Clinic 

18th & 21st June 9am: Family Learning  

w/c 24th June: School Diversity Week 

4th July 1-3pm: Parent SEND Clinic 

6th July: PTA Summer Fair 

10th July 3-5pm: Open Afternoon 

19th July 1pm: End of Term 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


